
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of Release: January 14, 2008 
 
 
Reference:   Bar / Restaurant Owners Meeting 
 
The Portsmouth Police Department in partnership with the Downtown Bar / 
Restaurant Owners announces its scheduled meeting for January 14th at 6:00p.m. at 
the Portsmouth Police Department has been postponed to the 28th of January at the 
same time and place. 
 
All city bar / restaurant owners, managers and interested staff are invited to attend.  
Topics will include: 
 

• Increased partnership in the New Year. 
• Eliminating impaired drivers; what you can do to help. 
• Proactive methods for dealing with problem patrons. 
• Adoption of a “blanket trespass notification.” 
• Questions and concerns arising. 

 
For further information please contact the Prosecutor, Sgt. Corey MacDonald at 610-
7548, or Bethany Hayes (owner of TJ’s) at 557-3598. 
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